
 

 

 
 

Dear Sir/madam 

I hereby send to yo a strong objection to your preferred development option which will 
result in the destruction of the trans pennine trail at Grappenhall for a road! 

My family and friends use this regularly for enjoyment, leisure and exercise.  This is yet 
another proposal to to rid part of our treasured and important greenbelt, which is home to 
nature, animals and birds, once removed it will never be brought back again.  The road will 
create more noise and pollution. 

We need greenbelt, so not destroy it. 
Rgds 




